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More	from	New	Yorkers	for	Life	about	Physician	Assisted	Suicide	–	It	discriminates	against	
people	with	disabilities.		Patients	with	a	terminal	illness	often	become	disabled	as	their	disease	
progresses.		Others	may	come	to	devalue	their	lives	and	see	them	as	having	less	“quality”.		
While	the	rest	of	society	receives	“suicide	prevention”	education	and	services,	these	persons	–	
and	only	these	persons	–	will	be	granted	“suicide	assistance”.		That	is	discrimination	based	on	
disability.	


